
Kenneth (Ken) Fleming 
 
My name is Kenneth (Ken) Fleming, and I am 
asking for your support in my bid to serve on the 
Deutsches Haus Board of Directors. I have 
thoroughly enjoyed being an active member for over 
35 years. My wife, Elfriede Vahrenhorst-Fleming, is 
a Lifetime Member, and my son, Hans, is a student 
member. We have volunteered as a family for 
Oktoberfest, Volksfest, and many other events.  
 
I previously served on the Board of Directors from 
2007 to 2012, and I worked as a Coordinator for the 
rentals at the temporary Haus on Ridgewood Drive 
for several years. I have served on the Audit 

Committee and helped select an external accounting firm to perform our annual 
audit. Additionally, I also worked with other Board Members in the selection of a 
new Bartender. Currently, I work on the Dekoration Komitee that selected the 
new chairs for the Haus, the new patio iron furniture, and the installation of the 
new lights in the trees. 
 
For 35 years, I have volunteered during Oktoberfest at the ImBiss Booth, and I 
have helped my brother-in-law, Hubert Vahrenhorst, a Lifetime Member who 
started ImBiss on Galves Street at the Original Haus. I have also served as 
Captain when we had Oktoberfest in Kenner. I currently work with David Ferg 
and his team and thoroughly enjoy the camaraderie and “Union Breaks.” 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
"Deutsches Haus -- Es lebe und gedeihe."  
 
"Deutsches Haus -- May it continue to live and prosper.” 
 
 


